From: Jonathan Coren [

Sent: 10 July 2019 14:28
To: Fowler, David
Subject: Abacus School and The Hampstead Police Station

Dear David,

I live in Hampstead and | am opposed to the Abacus Belsize Park School's application because
Hampstead does not need another commuter school. Hampstead does not need another school run.
I am opposed to the increase in noise, traffic, congestion and pollution. It is wrong to damage an
iconic Grade |l listed building in a Conservation Area. There are better and less expensive
alternatives for Abacus Belsize Park School in Belsize Park. There are better and less polluting uses
for our local police station.

Kind regards,
Jonathan

Jonathan Cohen | Partner | Howard Kennedy LLP
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